
Road improvement scheme for A1
Queensway, Lisburn

A £190,000 resurfacing scheme on the A1 Queensway, Lisburn is due to commence
on 27 July 2020.

DAERA joins The UK Plastics Pact

Environment Minister Edwin Poots MLA has announced that DAERA has joined The
UK Plastics Pact.

Extension of Appointments to the
Northern Ireland Museums Council

Communities Minister Carál Ní Chuilín MLA has extended the second term of
appointment of two Directors of the Board of Northern Ireland Museums Council
(NIMC) from 1 July 2020 until 30 December 2020:

New Mobile APP – StopCOVID NI

A new mobile phone app to help prevent the spread of Covid-19 is ready for
deployment next week, Health Minister Robin Swann has confirmed.

Finance Minister Welcomes additional
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funding

Finance Minister Conor Murphy has welcomed the additional funding for the
Executive and the guarantee that the Executive will receive a minimum of £2.2
billion for its COVID-19 response.
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